
City of Milton-Freewater 
 

 

 
BID INVITATION 

2018 Motor Vehicle Contract 281 
New Continuous Chain Roll-Off Hoist Truck – V189 

 

  
Sealed proposals addressed to the City of Milton-Freewater, Oregon and endorsed “2018 
Motor Vehicle Contract 281, New Continuous Chain Roll-Off Hoist Truck, V-189” will be received 
by the Public Works Department, 501 Lamb, PO Box 6, Milton-Freewater, Oregon until 2:30 
p.m., July 25, 2018 and thereafter will be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
Bids are invited for:  One (1) NEW Continuous Chain Roll-Off Hoist Truck.  
 
The documents containing plans, specifications, and other materials are available at the Public 
Works Office of the City of Milton-Freewater located at 501 Lamb Street, Milton-Freewater, OR  
97862.  Copies may also be obtained by contacting Krista Gannon, Public Works 
Assistant/Project Aide at said address, by calling 541-938-8270 or electronically at 
krista.gannon@milton-freewater-or.gov.   
 
The City of Milton-Freewater reserves the right to consider, along with bids received, 
purchasing the vehicles through the State of Oregon Purchasing Division if in doing so, a lower 
overall cost for similar equipment would be the result. 
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to postpone making the award for a 
reasonable length of time and to accept the proposal deemed best in the interest of the City 
considering the experience, qualifications and equipment of the bidders and the time required 
for delivery. 
 
By order of the City of Milton-Freewater, Oregon. 
       
 


